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7 TREE PRESERVATION ORDER (AN134-2014) 
 
06/2013 – Land at Linlathen, Arbroath Road, Broughty Ferry, Dundee 
 
Members are asked to note that on 17th December, 2013 the Council made a Tree Preservation 
Order on the abovementioned site.  The proposed Tree Preservation Order includes a larger area and 
details individual trees, groups of trees and woodland areas.  Development is ongoing within the area 
and the trees may be under threat at present as currently they have no protection as the area is not 
located within a Conservation Area.  The Tree Preservation Order is proposed in order to preserve 
and protect the arboreal amenity of the area. 
 
No objections have been received. 
 
Members are asked to authorise the Head of Democratic and Legal Services and Director of City 
Development to undertake the necessary procedures and confirm the above Tree Preservation Order. 
 
Copies of the map have been circulated to Group Leaders, Baillie Scott, Baillie Borthwick and 
Councillor MacPherson. 
 


